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South Pacific Area Conference Update

Associated Country Women of the World
South Pacific Area Conference

Griffith, NSW, Australia   9 – 12 September, 2024

Griffith South Pacific Area Conference Planning Committee
Proudly supported by the Country Women’s Association of New South Wales

Hello fellow members!

I hope you all enjoyed International Women’s Day and are preparing for Women Walk 
the World on or around ACWW Day 29 April, 2024. There is lots of information and 
resources on the ACWW Website https://acww.org.uk/fundraise-for-acww.  Please 
take photos and share your story on how you walked the world with your local women!
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I have attended the Queensland CWA International Study Conference and the CWA of 
NSW International Seminar – two amazing events highlighting Morocco and France 
respectively. I had the opportunity to speak at both these events about ACWW and 
urged everyone to renew their memberships and support our Rural Women.

It’s already the middle of March and registrations for the South Pacific Area 
Conference are coming in slowly but surely. For information check out the website 
https://acww.org.uk/south-pacific-2024. 

If you have not registered as yet, the link is 
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1163079 and it is simple and easy to log 
into and navigate through this site. If you have any queries, you can contact the SPA 
President Assistant, Mrs. Bronwyn Dunston at brondunston@gmail.com to assist you 
with your registration. We have lots of international Guests attending, including our 
World President, World Secretary and World Treasurer, please come along and show 
your support for our South Pacific and ACWW’s Rural Women.

NOTE:  You do not have to be an ACWW member to attend the SPA Conference!  You 
can come along as an observer, bring friends and family and enjoy all Griffith has to 
offer. (Even hint to the family that you may like conference registration as a Mother’s 
Day gift? Just a thought J) 

The SPA Conference Planning Committee are doing a fantastic job and have secured 
some really impressive speakers for our event. The Welcome Dinner will be wonderful 
with the Army Band (similar to the CWA of NSW Centenary Conference Dinner 
entertainment) booked and ready to rock and roll.

Resolutions are being fine-tuned and we are hoping for some lively debate. 
Resolutions must be received by email spacific@acww.org.uk to the South Pacific 
Area President by June 1,2024.  This will allow time to review them and call for any 
further supporting information etc. prior to Conference.  

Please put in your registration soon and make sure you also nominate your preference 
for the Conference Tours to avoid disappointment.

See you there!

Yours in ACWW Friendship,

Lyn Braico 
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